NEW ZEALAND
FOREIGN AFFAIRS & TRADE

27 November 2015

Matthew Lloyd
fyi-request-3186-cb4a5707 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Matthew Lloyd

New Zealand Ministry of
Foreign Affalrs and Trade
Manatu Aorere

195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 5045
New Zealand

T +64 4439 8000

F +64 4472 9596

I refer to your email of 30 September 2015 in which you request the following under the

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

“..information in regards to the New Zealand Partnerships for International
Development Fund, for which there is a list of successful applications. This is

made available on the NZ Aid website.

- I am seeking the amount each application requested, and how much was

received from the application.

- I am also seeking a list of all unsuccessful applications made...”

Please find attached a table containing a list of the successful applications for the New
Zealand Partnerships for International Development Fund, including the amounts requested
and approved for each application at the point of selection. We have also included a list of

the unsuccessful applications in each round.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the

Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

D)

Deb Collins
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade
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